James Feenan

From: Sent: lee edmundson <lee@mcn.org>

To:

Monday, June 12, 2023 1:41 PM pbscommissions

Subject:

MHRB_2023-0004

Mendocino County

JUN 12 2023

Dear MHRB Members,

Planning & Building Services

Regarding the proposed sign, the Historic Guidelines, as you know, are clear: Signs should be made of wood.

Applicant's proposed sign is mostly wood -- and I commend its design -- but the metal and glass billet (whatever "billets" means) elements -- are inappropriate and fail to conform to the Guidelines. Hence, they should not be approved as part of the sign.

Sincerely,

Lee Edmundson, Mendocino